
 

 

 

Ace Your Exams and Future Destinations Evening 

Tuesday 24 September 2019 5:30pm – 7.30pm 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
By September we will be a matter of months from your child sitting the final GCSEs and research and our 
own experience informs us that those students who do best are those who are focussed on their future 
plans and know the best ways to revise to achieve those goals.   
 
With this in mind, we would like to invite you and your student to attend our Ace Your Exams and Future 
Destinations evening on the Tuesday 24 September 2019 in the Masque Theatre. (reply slip attached) 
 
The evening will be divided into two key sessions, both approximately 45 minutes long, with a coffee break 
that will include some vital strategies for dealing with the stress of exams:  
 

 Session 1: Ace Your Exams 

 
This will focus on the best strategies for revision, with the key information we have shared and 
encouraged students to use.  We will guide you through a number of strategies to support you, in 
supporting your child to organise effective revision.  
   

 Session 2: Future Destinations 

 
The session will provide you all with an overview of options post-18.  The aim of this session is to 
raise greater awareness of what is possible; to perhaps dispel some myths; and hopefully to give 
reassurance about the pathways that are available.   
 
It is hoped that by helping both you and your child to understand more about future options now, it 
will help with preparation and motivation for the fast approaching GCSE exams. This session will 
include information on Universities, Higher level Apprenticeship and student finance! 
 

This programme is part of the support that we offer to students and their parents and carers at The Latimer 
Arts College to ensure that the transition into future pathways is a successful one.  Therefore, your student 
is encouraged to attend the evening with you.  
 
Precise timings and details will be provided closer to the time.  We thank you in advance for replying 
promptly so that final planning for the evening can take place. 
 
We look forward to meeting you on the evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S Harvey 
Vice Principal 
 



………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please return completed reply slip to student services, or email at lshore@latimer.org.uk by Friday 12th 

July to reserve your seats. Please identify how many places you require so that we can organise groups 

and timings. 

Name of student: _____________________________ Tutor group: ________ 

 

We will be attending Session 1 and Session 2   Number of seats______ 

We will be attending Session 1 only     Number of seats_______ 
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